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Message from the President 

The Prez Sez: 
Our Gulf Breeze Arts next meeting/workshop is 

happening Tuesday, March 2nd, 6pm, 
at the Community Center. 

This will be our 2nd 'Let's Art' 
workshop. We will bring our art 
materials to work on painting 
projects, and again, share our tools 
and learn more about the Portability 
of successful art.  

Water containers will be 
supplied. Masks will be necessary. 
Fred Brownell will conduct a 15 
minute tutorial / instruction session 

on getting us started, using his 'Tropical 
Sunset' painting as a subject. 
. We have two new members. Welcome Lynn 
Zehr and Janice Duke. Hopefully new members will join. 

Our evening hours of 6 pm till... can be a 
deterrent in travel. We might suggest new hours. For 
example: 3 to 5, or 4 to 6. Will Gulf Breeze find some 
normalcy by the end of March? 

If our workshops are successful, an additional 
session during the month is also a possibility. 
So 'Let's Art' and prepare our projects to bring with us 
March 2nd.  Feel free to call or Email me with any 
questions.  See Your Togetherness Soon. 
Scott Stahler 850-255-0559 stahler_scott@yahoo.com   

Gulf Breeze Arts Inc. (GBAI) 
By Betty Archer Allen 

The Gulf Breeze Arts Inc. met at the Gulf 

Breeze Community Center on February 2, 2021 for 

essentially two meetings.  The first was a brief 

session at 5:30pm to determine whether or not to 

have the 2021 Art Festival.  Vice President Ralph 

Thomas reported on his meetings with City 

Manager Samantha Able and Director of Parks & 

Recreation Ron Pulley.  Both gave him their 

opinions but reminded him that the final decision 

had to be made by the membership of GBAI.  

Following discussion the group voted unanimously 

to cancel the Art Festival Gulf Breeze Celebrates 

the Arts for the second year in a row. 

The second meeting was called to order at 

6:05pm by President Scott Stahler who had invited 

these members to a fun meeting entitled Let’s Art.  

Masks were required, water jars and tablecloths 

were supplied and tables were set up for social 

distancing.  Members were encouraged to paint, 

draw or do multi-

medium together. So 

the group worked on 

unfinished creations 

and new ideas as 

well as critiquing 

discussing and 

sharing their work 

with one another. 

They did take 

some time out to 

participate in a raffle 

to vie for the prize.  

Linda Devins was the 

lucky winner of a 

Wooden Bowl provided by Ralph Thomas.  The 

next meeting of the Gulf Breeze Arts Inc. meeting 

will be March 2, 2021 at the Community Center. 

Editor’s Corner: If you wish to put an item or 

more in the newsletter please send the 

information to allenfarrell@cox.net  by 

the 15th of each month. Thanks for 

letting me be a member of the team. 

Betty Archer Allen”  


